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MARKET NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Marney Tadeu Antunes appointed Chief Distribution Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais – listed and traded on the exchanges of São Paulo, New York and Madrid), 

informs the CVM (Brazilian Securities Commission), the São Paulo stock exchange (B3) and the market in general as follows:   

 

 

On January 5, 2021, the Company’s Board of Directors elected Mr. Marney Tadeu Antunes 

as Chief Distribution Officer, replacing Mr. Ronaldo Gomes de Abreu. 
 

Mr. Antunes has a degree in electrical engineering from the College of Engineering of 

Sorocaba, with specialization and postgraduate degrees and studies in subjects including 

Management, Strategy, Project Management, Marginal Costs and Electricity Tariffs.  
 

He has 34 years’ experience in the Brazilian electricity sector. Most recently he was Chief 

Distribution Officer of the electricity distributor EDP in São Paulo (from 2015 to 2020) 

and Sales Director of the distribution companies of the CPFL Energia Group (2011–2015). 
 

The members of the Executive Board of Cemig are now as follows: 
 

Reynaldo Passanezi Filho –  CEO 

Leonardo George de Magalhães –  Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 

Dimas Costa –  Chief Trading Officer 

Eduardo Soares –  Chief Counsel and Chief Officer for Regulation 

Marney Tadeu Antunes –  Chief Distribution Officer 

Maurício Dall’Agnese –  Chief Officer for CemigPar 

Paulo Mota Henriques –  Chief Generation and Transmission Officer 

 
 

Cemig’s Management records their thanks to Mr. Ronaldo Gomes de Abreu for his 

professionalism and dedication in the 36 years that he worked for the Company.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Belo Horizonte, January 6, 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


